From: Pascente, Anthony 
Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2017 12:22 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Re: United 2026 - Houston Travel Details 

Hi Steve
As a follow-up to the email below, I traveled to Houston on Monday November 13th and attended a conference on Tuesday November 14th to discuss the City's application to serve as a Host City for the 2026 World Cup. 
Travel and lodging was paid for by the Chicago Sports Commission. 
Thanks
Anthony
